
 

 

            

The Chickamauga City Board of Education held a called meeting on Monday, August 20, 2018 at 11:30 

a.m., in the Board Room.  Members present were: Chairman, D.A. Jewell, V; Vice Chairman, Grant Parrish 

and Janet Landers.   

 

Chairman Jewell called the meeting to order and asked Vice Chairman Parrish to give the invocation. 

 

Chairman Jewell welcomed the visitors to the meeting: Diane Miller  

 

Vice Chairman Parrish made the motion to approve the August Called Meeting Agenda.  With a second from 

Ms. Landers, the motion carried.  

 

Ms. Landers made the motion to approve the FY’19 Budget.  Vice Chairman Parrish seconded the motion, 

and the motion carried.    

 

With no further business, Chairman Jewell called for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Vice Chairman 

Parrish made the motion to adjourn, with a second from Ms. Landers.  Motion carried, and the Called 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:32 a.m. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Board Meeting of the Chickamauga City Board of Education will be held on 

September 10, 2018 at 5:15 p.m., in the Board Room. 
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